
  151 Southhall Lane, Ste. 450 
Maitland, FL 32751                                                             

www.inteserra.com

April 9, 2024 
Via Web Filing 

Ms. Nancy Dippell, Executive Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Suite 500 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 

RE: VoIPStreet, Inc. 
Provider of Interconnected Voice Over Internet Protocol - Notice of Change in Corporate 
Name 

Dear Ms. Dippell: 

Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of VoIPStreet, Inc. (“Company”) to notify the Missouri 
Public Service Commission (“Commission”) that the Company is changing its corporate name to VoIP 
Innovations, LLC. The Company was authorized to provide Interconnected Voice Over Internet Protocol 
(“VoIP”) Services in File No. DA-2015-0310 effective on June 15, 2015. 

Attached as Exhibit A is a copy of the registration of VoIP Innovations, LLC on file with the Missouri 
Secretary of State and Delaware Secretary of State Certificate of Conversion documents. 

Attached as Exhibit B is a copy of the bill message notifying Missouri customers of the name change. 

The Company affirms that it has reviewed its EFIS contact information and updated if necessary. 

The Company respectfully requests the Commission to change the Company’s corporate name in all 
Commission records to VoIP Innovations, LLC. 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to the attention of Kristina Beck at 
470-672-3911 or via email to kbeck@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely, 

/s/Daniel Meldazis 

Daniel Meldazis 
Consultant 

tms: MOx2401 

Enclosures 
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Exhibit B 
  



Bill Message 
Corporate Name Change 

 
Please note that we have changed our corporate name from VoIPStreet, Inc. to VoIP 
Innovations, LLC and there will be no changes with your services or rates. 




